
 
 

October 13, 2021 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Community Outreach Task Force 

 

From: Department of Planning 

 

Re: Agenda Items for October 13, 2021 Meeting of Task Force 

 

Cc: The Honorable James R. Bowlin, Mayor 

Steve Cross, City Administrator 

 John A. Young, City Attorney 

 Travis Newberry, Senior Planner 

 Kristin Naeger, Administrative Assistant 

 

Planned for today’s meeting are the desired conversations with organizations, agencies, and entities 

that had responded to the questionnaire, which had been authorized for preparation and use by the 

task force members at its August meeting. The Department has prepared a packet of information for 

this Wednesday’s meeting of the Community Outreach Take Force (COTF). This information is intended 

to assist in the meeting’s process, which is primarily the presentations by a group of organizations, 

agencies, and entities that have agreed to attend. The information includes the following items: 

 

1. The final version of the overall spreadsheet; and 

2. The individual questionnaires that have been returned by the group of identified 

organizations, agencies, and entities; and 

3. The list of organizations, agencies, and entities that will be initially agreed to participate at 

tonight’s meeting is provided below. Those organizations, agencies, and entities that have 

confirmed their participation at tonight’s meeting, given the task force’s timeframe for such, 

are indicated by yellow highlights. 

a. Equine-Assisted Therapy 

b. Wildwood Area Lions Club 

c. Woodlawn Chapel 

d. The Open Space Council 

e. Rockwood Parents as Teachers 

f. Wildwood Business Association 

g. Friends of Belleview 

h. Rockwood School District Partners in Education 

i. In Purpose Educational Services 
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j. Living Word Church 

k. First Baptist Church of Chesterfield 

l. Wildwood Family YMCA 

 

Thereafter the presentations by these organizations, agencies, and entities, the meeting will then focus 

on next steps in this regard, including a final action on the spreadsheet and its contents. 

 

If any of the Task Force Members should have comments or questions regarding this information, please 

feel free to contact the Department of Planning and Parks at (636) 458-0440. Thank you for your 

consideration of this information and any input on the same. 

 


